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Dear House Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care, 

 

It is important for Dental Radiology Instructors to provide a solid foundation in the 

radiation and technique basics that dental assistants need to know:  As an instructor 

these are our goals for each student, along with high standards and best practices at 

the forefront.  Nevertheless, this should not take the place of the Oregon Board of 

Dentistry, who is the governing body over clinicians practicing dentistry in Oregon 

from ensuring that all person's practicing are qualified.   

 

It is unbelievable that the legislators would sponsor a Bill that would prohibit the OBD 

from doing their job and acting in the best interest of the Citizens of Oregon.   

 

OPPOSE HB 2996 

 

 


